
Dear House of Economic Matters Committee,


I am testifying in favor of the new bill HB409 Corporations and Associations Annual 
Reports Fees for Electronic Filings. I truly believe that having this bill approved in 
Maryland, would free up the load of filing fee responsibilities on small business owners 
in Maryland, and would be greatly appreciated! I am a small business owner in 
Maryland, and I know that having this bill would allow me to focus on other tax filings 
and regular business expenses that need to be handled throughout the year. 


Thank you sincerely,

Georgette Beason


